
 
January 2024 

Hello fellow laborers in Christ, 

We are excited about what God is going to accomplish this year! 

January marked the first full-time month of our deputation. We have 

traveled almost 7,000 miles this month stopping in or passing 

through 16 states. God has blessed us with wonderful meetings, and 

we are making great progress by way of support! Though we have 

had to consistently battle the weather, God has kept us safe and 

always allowed us to make it to our destination.  

Answered Prayer! 

1. Jason Miller, Micalah’s father, is currently doing very well. Earlier this month, the skin 

around the clotted part of his arm began to die and the pain increased significantly. Jason 

scheduled an emergency appointment with a new vein specialist who determined Jason 

needed an emergency surgery immediately to remove the clotted vein. This surgery was 

concerning because Jason had been on blood thinners and there was uncertainty about 

how much blood he would lose during the surgery. However, God answered your prayers, 

and he came through the surgery without any problems and is improving each day! 

 

2. Earlier last fall, our car began to break down consistently. We were troubled given that 

we did not have the resources to keep repairing the car and knew that the car was no 

longer dependable. God miraculously provided a vehicle with only 400 miles through the 

sacrificial giving of one of our churches. We are humbled by God’s provision and the 

sacrifice made by His children, and thank Him each day we are on the road! 

 

3. God has blessed us with many meetings throughout this year as a result of your prayers. 

We are fully booked through the spring into the summer. Overall, we have three fourths 

of all available services scheduled in 2024!  

Thank you for your prayers, communication, encouragement, and support. We are blessed to be 

serving the King of Kings with you!  

In Christ, 

 
Bob and Micalah Mach 
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